
 

 

Tuesday, 26 November 2013 
 
 
The Mbonani Family 
Dennilton 
 
 
MESSAGE OF CONDOLENCES TO THE MBONANI FAMILY ON THE UNTIMELY PASSING AWAY 
OF JAFTA VUSI MBONANI 
 
I have learned with sadness about the untimely passing away of your beloved son, Mr Jafta Vusi 
Mbonani, on Wednesday, 20 November 2013 in his sleep. Vusi was a dedicated staff member of the 
Department, and his passing away has left a huge vacuum in the Office of the Chief Financial Officer. 
 
A joyous and people-loving person is no more. As team dedet, we will surely miss his smile and his 
easy-going personality. 
 
Although I understand that it is difficult for the family to see beyond the sorrow, may looking back in 
memory help comfort you tomorrow. May a trip down memory lane console you, when you recall the 
precious moments you’ve had with Vusi.  
 
In this trying time, be assured that you do not walk alone – you remain deep in our hearts and 
thoughts. 
 
On behalf of the Department, please receive our heartfelt condolences on the untimely passing away 
of Vusi Mbonani. I pray that the Almighty God should give you strength to accept that His will has 
happened.  
 
May the soul of your beloved son rest in eternal peace! 
 
Yours in mourning,  
 
 
______________________ 
Mrs YN PHOSA (MPL) 
MEC: Economic Development, Environment and Tourism 
Date:______/______/ 2013 


